
 

 
7/30/2020 
 
To: Neighborhood Association Board 

Southeast Heights NA/Victory Hills NA 

 

Re: Tree pruning work scheduled for Hyder Park 

 

Greetings, 

 

We have our city tree work contractor, Desert Gardens Outdoor Services, lined up to come in to 

Hyder Park starting the week of August 10, 2020, to do maintenance pruning on the old Siberian 

elm trees.  At this time – NO REMOVALS are planned; that may change if severe issues are 

found while doing the work. 

 

We will post signs in the park as well, but would very much appreciate your assistance in getting 

this word out to your respective citizens. 

 

Thank you very much, 

 
JORAN VIERS 
city forester 
park management division 
p.o. box 21037 
albquerque, nm 87154 
o: 505-768-5196 
m: 505-377-3073 
javiers@cabq.gov 
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